
 

 
 

         Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

March 28th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Well done to everyone for all their hard work this term. We have had some great successes.  

Attached with this letter is your child’s Personal Learning Plan showing the targets they have 

achieved this half term.  

Annual reviews will continue after the break. There will be a special meeting explaining how this 

works for the families of children in Belair Class. 

Please join Erin and Beth on Thursday 18th April at 2:30pm.  

 

Online Safety - Resource for 11+ - CyberFirst Navigators 

In November last year the National Cyber Security Centre (NCSC) put together a series of 

videos to help young people stay secure online. The videos follow Olivia, Luca and Raheem and 

young people are able to make choices about the actions that should be taken in response to an 

account getting hacked.  

 

It's a really good resource allowing for discussion about what the actors should or shouldn't do, 

students own experiences. The resource is completely free and you can access from the NCSC 

website HERE. 

 

Holiday Activities 

Details of Southwark’s Holiday provision are on the Local Offer. Please visit 

https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/leisure/holiday-activities-easter-2024 for more information.  

Resources for Autism 

There are still some places available on the Southwark Scheme next week for pupils aged 12-

19 years old.  

Southwark Scheme Location: Dulwich College Junior School, Hunts Slip Road, London, 

Greater London, SE21 7LD 

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=04fdfa74ea&e=d76f721cc1
https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/leisure/holiday-activities-easter-2024


 

 
 

         
Day and Time: Tuesday 2nd to Friday 5th 2024, 10am to 3pm 

Please contact them as soon as possible by applying here: https://eequ.org/experience/7638 

 

Celebrate 

Happy Easter and Eid Mubarak to all of you who may be celebrating.  

Summer Term The new term starts on Tuesday April 16th.  

 

Enjoy the break,    

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher  

https://eequ.org/experience/7638

